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Newsletter – 17th July 
 

‘Show me the right path, O LORD; point out the road for me to follow.’ Psalm 25 

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Dear children and parents 

We have arrived at the end of the last full week of school after what has been a very different and 

at times difficult few months. It has been a delight to see most of you, if only for a limited time, over 

the last two weeks – you seem to have all grown so much and being back in school you’ve had 

such fun. Hopefully everything will be back to some sort of normality in September when we look 

forward to seeing all of you together again. 

This week has been busy with baking, making, running, playing, chatting, catching up, water fun, 

learning new things and just enjoying each other’s company. Just what school is all about.  

Reception, Year 1 and some of Year 2 made lots of noise during their water fun time as well as lots 

of activity in their mini sports day!! Everyone got incredibly tired and wet!! 

Year 3 made some amazing skeletons this week, learning the names of all the major bones and 

placing them in the right place!! 

Year 6 were joined by Paul Hollywood, Sandy Toksvig and Mary Berry for the Great Bishop Cornish 

Bake Off with a blind bake (a ‘non-bake’ cheesecake). Congratulations to Emily and Hollie who 

were awarded Star Bakers. See picture overleaf! 

 

Finally, lots of big birthday ‘shout outs’ for those who have a birthday this week and during the 

summer holiday: Naya who will be 5, Eliana, Eloise and Jack who will be 6, Lewis B, Lewis G and 

Jack who will be 7, Amelia, Ava, Isla and Niall who will be 8, Grace, Savannah, Ollie and Thomas 

who will be 9, Yasemin who will be 10 and finally Evie, William, Jasmine, Joshua, Spencer and 

Charlotte who will all be 11 –  A MASSIVE HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU ALL!  

 

Lots of love, Mrs Green. xx 

 
 

Words cannot express our gratitude to Mr Adam Wherly, Finley and Elijah’s uncle, who has 

created, built and installed the most incredible vertical xylophone for our woodland area. Adam 

works for Acoustic Arts making these beautiful instruments and it has already given the children 

hours of musical fun whilst they take part in Wild Woods – it sounds beautiful. THANK YOU. 

Please watch our short film of the children playing it on our website – it’s priceless.  

The installation was a whole family affair so thank you to everyone who helped – it will be a 

treasured part of our school for many years to come and we couldn’t be more thrilled.  

 



 

 

 

 

 
   

    

Fun on the field in our mini reception and KS1 sports afternoon – Senior referee and judge was Mrs 

Oakes! Well done children – lots of laughter and fun.  

 

Here are some of the things that Year 6 have been up to this week – never a dull moment! 

 

 

 

 

 


